
 

The additional information about the spread of the new type of the 

coronavirus disease 

 

Dear parents, 

the exceptional measures by the Ministry of Health of the Czech Republic for 

all people returning from Italy are as follows (as of 7 March 2020): 

All citizens and aliens with permanent or temporary residence staying in the 

territory of the Czech Republic for more than 90 days or being employed in 

the Czech Republic who return from Italy to the Czech Republic as of 7 March 

2020 are ordered to report immediately this fact to their general adult or 

children and youth practitioner by phone or other remote means of 

communication without a personal contact after their return to the Czech 

Republic. If they do not have a registrating  general practitioner, they report 

this fact to any general practitioner for adults or children and youth. 

All general practitioners for adults and children or youth are ordered to 

impose a quarantine of 14 days upon all citizens and aliens with permanent 

or temporary residence staying in the territory of the Czech Republic for more 

than 90 days or being employed in the Czech Republic who return from their 

stay in Italy to the Czech Republic as of 7 March 2020 according to Act No 

258/2000  § 2, par. 7 a). 

All children attending our school and their parents are asked to follow this 

arrangement for 14 days. If no other measures follow, your children will be 

allowed to start their school attendance on 23 March 2020 again. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mgr. Blanka Hránková 

                                                                                                        Headmistress 


